
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
 
 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren 

Missouri or Company) and for its Notice of Meeting states as follows: 

 Pursuant to 4 CSR 240.4.020(8), Ameren Missouri is filing this Notice of Meeting 

in all its cases pending before the Missouri Public Service Commission. 

 

 A tour of Ameren Missouri’s Vegetation Management Trimming Practices will be 

held on Tuesday, May 7 from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.  The tour will be at various locations in 

the Jefferson City area watching the aerial trimming, as well as other types of tree 

trimming.  Commissioner Stephen Stoll and Commissioner Advisor Mark Hughes as well 

as PSC Staff members Scott Glasgow and Randy Gross are expected to attend.  Marc 

Poston, Christina Baker, Keri Roth, and William Addo from Office of Public Counsel are 

expected to attend. 

 Ameren Missouri personnel expected to attend are:  Vice President of Regulatory 

and Legislative Affairs Warren Wood, Superintendent Forestry Mary Hetz, Managing 

Supervisor Forestry Thomas Beerman, Vegetation Supervisor Alisha Bewley-Davis, 

Vegetation Supervisor Chad Warren, and State Regulatory Liaison Gaye Suggett.  Other 

Ameren Missouri personnel may attend. 


